
 
 

                                                                                                                              
 
 

 
 

Swim School Tuesday

We are sending out the newsletter early this 
week so that we can remind everyone that 
swim school starts tomorrow. 
 
Swimming dates: Tues 8, Fri 11 (this week) 
and Mon 13, Tues 14, Wed 15 (next week). 
 
Reminder: Bring swimmers, rash top, 2 
towels can be handy, sunscreen, googles (if 
needed). A jumper might be needed 
tomorrow as the weather looks a bit cool. 
 
Some extra food in your child/rens’ lunchbox 
might be needed as the students are active at 
the pool. 
 

Presentation Afternoon 
3.45pm Thurs 10 Dec 

 
The children will be having some afternoon 
tea (donated by P&C) at 3pm. 
 
The guests are restricted this year to 
immediate family (parents & siblings) of 
current students. 
 
A reminder that adults not in the same family 
need to social distance. 
 

Presentation Day  
Clothing Thurs Dec 10  
 
K-6 students will need black shorts and a 
plain colourful t-shirt for their items 
 (no writing please). 
 
Please send these clothes to school as soon 
as possible. 
 
They will wear full school uniform for the 
Presentation part of the afternoon. Mufti can 
be worn to school if needed this Thursday. 
 

 
 
 

Student Reports 
Semester Two 

Students will be given their reports to take 
home next Monday 13 Dec. These will be 
based on learning completed in this semester 
of schooling. 

If you have any questions or concerns about 
your child’s progress, please contact the 
school to make an appointment with your 
child’s teacher. 

 

 

Dates to Remember  Term  4  2020 

8, 11,14, 15, 16 
Dec  

Swimming Scheme 
Howlong Pool 

10 December 
3.45pm Presentation Afternoon 

16 Dec  
Last day for students 

2020 

Dates to Remember  Term  1 2021 

Staff Development 
Days  

 
27 Jan & 28 Jan  

Teachers only at school  
 
No students 

29  January  
First Day for students  

K-6 

Fri 5 Feb  

Small Schools 
Swimming Carnival 

Yarrawonga 

 

LOWESDALE LIAISON 
Riverina Highway, Lowesdale 2646 

Ph.: 02 6035 8216 Fax: 02 6035 8219 
 

Principal: Barbara Strachan 
 

Email: lowesdale-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/LowesdalePS 

“Individuals can make 

a difference” 

Term 4 Week 9 

7 December 2020 

 

mailto:lowesdale-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.facebook.com/LowesdalePS

